
Please join us for a  

Special Community Screening of 

Pretty 
Village  
Followed by a discussion  
featuring filmmaker and 
activist Kemal Pervanić 
 

Free and Open to the Public 

Friday, October 24, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. 
Lewis Auditorium, in the lower level of the Jack C. Taylor Library 
Fontbonne University, 6800 Wydown Boulevard, St. Louis, MO 63105 
Film length: 67 minutes 
 

 

“A truly impressive and moving film . . . marking the end of several years' hard work by Kemal Pervanić.  

Pretty Village is directed by David Evans and tells the harrowing story of the 1992 Kevljani massacre in 

Bosnia and its continuing effect on people's lives there. Kemal himself is a survivor of the notorious 

concentration camp Omarska, where among his guards were former neighbours and teachers.” 

— Susan Roberts, Bridging Arts 

A former resident of Kevljani, Bosnia-Herzegovina, Kemal Pevanić is a filmmaker, writer, and activist.  

His book The Killing Days: My Journey through the Bosnian War, was published in 1999 by Blake 

Publishing (London).   In addition to producing and narrating Pretty Village, Pervanić is founder of Most 

Mira— “Bridge of Peace”— a British and Bosnian charity working to encourage understanding and 

tolerance between young Bosnians of all ethnic backgrounds (www.mostmiraproject.org ).    

 

This event is sponsored by the Bosnia Memory Project at Fontbonne University, with additional support 

from Fontbonne’s Honors Program and Dedicated Semester and from the Bosnian-American Studies 

program at Affton High School. For additional information contact Dr. Ben Moore at 

bmoore@fontbonne.edu or 314-889-4553.  

www.fontbonne.edu/bosnia  


